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THE SECRETARY OF TRANSPORTATION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

August 6, 2002

The Honorable Richard H. Baker
Member, U.S. House of

Representatives \
5555 Hilton Avenue, Suite 100

Thank you for your letter of June 3 on behalf of your constituent, Mr. Jim Milazzo,
who has developed a product designed to minimize the risk of trailers heingdﬂuhed from
automobiles while towing,

The real world crash data collected by the Nntionai Him Tuﬂic Safety Administration
(NHTSA)indic&ethatmtdemsmvol : vehw.luto g trailers increased 36 ;-ﬁ G tﬁom

themcrease in lhenumherof midcnu involvtngvehicleulowlngm!’m :puﬂ
utility vehicles, pickups, and minivans, which oﬂenmmedmtowh'ﬂim.mmt for about
halfofa!inewwhmleulamtluus market. Nmmwywmamy

proeedtns for hitching umlus to vehicles.

The U.S. Depmnmdemsponmonoﬁmmeivesmsﬁnmpeoplerequesnngthat
NEHSAevaluale.endome,appmve require, or fund development of their inventions. NHTSA
has no authority lomve.dmmmwm\wmmpm.
TheagmcyuauﬁmaedmlmmiuymlppﬁmbhbWMWhnhuandmn

periodically tests vehicles and equipment for compliance with the applmblc standards and also
investigates other alleged safety-related defects. However, the design of the equipment to meet
those standards rests with the manufacturer of the equipment.
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